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Fall 2023 Teaching Opportunities 
 
The Department of Gender Studies invites applications from suitably qualified candidates interested in teaching 
the following course: 

GNDS 120-002 Women, Gender, Difference 

This course explores women, gender, and difference from feminist and anti-racist perspectives. It identifies the 
ways in which women’s activism, politics, and experiences intersect with other gendered identifications such as 
race, location, class, (dis)ability, and sexuality. Lessons and texts will introduce feminism, the body, colonialism, 
gender performance, and strategies of resistance. 

This is a fall term appointment for the period September 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023 with classes in session 
from September 5, 2023 to December 5, 2023 

This is a 1st year course with an expected enrolment of 200 students.  
5 teaching assistants will be assigned, and they will each lead two tutorial sections. 

GNDS 120-002 is delivered as a two hour in person lecture on Mondays from 2:30-4:30pm.  Teaching Assistants 
lead tutorial sections on Tuesdays from 8:30-9:30am and  9:30-10:30am 
   

Candidates should have PhD in hand or near completion and teaching experience at the University level in 
Gender Studies, Cultural Studies, Sociology, or a related discipline.  

Applications should include the following: 

¶ Cover letter; 

¶ Curriculum vitae; 

¶ The names of two referees;  

¶ Any other relevant materials the candidate wishes to submit for consideration such as a letter of intent, 
teaching dossier, etc. 

Applications should be submitted to https://redcap.link/gndsfall2023 by the deadline noted above. 
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The academic staff at Queen's University are governed by the Collective Agreement between the Queen's 
University Faculty Association (QUFA) and the University. 

To comply with Federal laws, the University is obliged to gather statistical information about how many 
applicants for each job vacancy are Canadian citizens / permanent residents of Canada. Applicants need not 
identify their country of origin or citizenship, however, all applications must include one of the following 
statements: “I am a Canadian citizen / permanent resident of Canada”; OR, “I am not a Canadian citizen / 
permanent resident of Canada”. Applications that do not include this information will be deemed incomplete. 
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